
-----Original Message----- 
From: Richard Berg [mailto:rberg@ladas.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 10:45 PM 
To: AB93Comments 
Cc: John Richards 
Subject: Comments on proposed changes to continuation practice 

May 3, 2006 
 
Ladas & Parry LLP's comments on the proposed Changes To Practice for Continuing 
Applications, Requests for  Continued Examination Practice, and Applications Containing 
Patentably Indistinct Claims can be found in the accompanying PDF document. 

   

Thank you, 

  

Richard Berg 
 
































